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Date: 6/14/21 
 
Virtual Meeting  
 
RECEIVERS’ HANDBOOK (E) SUBGROUP 
Monday, June 14, 2021 
3:00 – 4:00 p.m. ET / 2:00 – 3:00 p.m. CT / 1:00 – 2:00 p.m. MT / 12:00 – 1:00 p.m. PT 

 
ROLL CALL 
 
Kevin Baldwin, Chair Illinois Leatrice Geckler New Mexico 
Toma Wilkerson, Vice Chair 
Joe Holloway 

Florida 
California 

Donna Wilson/Jamin Dawes Oklahoma 

Jared Kosky  Connecticut Laura Slaymaker/ Crystal 
McDonald                     

Pennsylvania 

Jim Gerber Michigan Brian E. Riewe Texas 
   
NAIC Support Staff: Sherry Flippo   
 
AGENDA 
 
1. Adopt the minutes from May 26, 2021. —Kevin Baldwin (IL) 

Attachment One 
 
2. Discuss the Drafting Group Volunteers and Process—Kevin Baldwin (IL)  

  
3. Demonstrate the technology for the Drafting Groups—Sherry 

Flippo/Amy Lopez (NAIC) 
 

  
4. Discuss Any Other Matters Brought Before the Subgroup 

—Kevin Baldwin (IL) 
 

  
5. Adjournment  
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Attachment One 
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Receiver’s Handbook (E) Subgroup 
Virtual Meeting 
May 26, 2021 

 
The Receiver’s Handbook (E) Subgroup of the Receivership and Insolvency (E) Task Force met May 26, 2021. The following 
Subgroup members participated: Kevin Baldwin, Chair (IL); Toma Wilkerson, Vice Chair (FL); Jared Kosky (CT); James 
Gerber (MI); Leatrice Geckler (NM); Donna Wilson and Jamin Dawes (OK); Laura Lyon Slaymaker and Crystal McDonald 
(PA); and Brain Riewe (TX). 
 
1. Reviewed its Charges 
 
Mr. Baldwin reviewed the Subgroup’s charges (Attachment A). He noted that the charges were to be completed by the 2022 
Fall National Meeting. 
 
2. Reviewed the Chapters of the Receiver’s Handbook and Considered the Assignment of Drafting Groups 
 
Mr. Baldwin reviewed the current chapters of the Receiver’s Handbook for Insurance Company Insolvencies (Receiver’s 
Handbook) (Attachment B). After discussions concerning making the Receiver’s Handbook more user friendly and concise by 
the participants, he noted that the Subgroup would form two drafting groups. The drafting groups would perform the drafting, 
editing and writing of the first two chapters. Then, the draft of the chapters would be sent to the Subgroup for public exposure 
and comment. Mr. Baldwin invited Subgroup members, interested state insurance regulators, and interested parties to volunteer 
for any chapters in which they are interested by contacting Sherry Flippo sflippo@naic.org or Erin Arscott earscott@naic.org. 
 
Having no further business, the Receiver’s Handbook (E) Subgroup adjourned.  
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